
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

RECRUITMENT OF HEAD MASTER 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION, TERTIARY EDUCATION, SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY 

 

Following a press article which appeared in L’Express newspaper dated                       

16 December 2019 regarding the recent recruitment exercise of Head Masters, the 

Public Service Commission (PSC) wishes to inform the public that the post of     

Head Master is filled by way of a selection exercise in compliance with the 

prescribed Scheme of Service. The post was advertised through PSC Circular Note 

No. 39 of 2018, issued in July 2018. 

 

The vacancies in the grade of Head Master are filled by selection in accordance with 

the core qualifications required as per the Scheme of Service from the grades of 

Deputy Head Master, Mentor, Health and Physical Education Instructor and 

Primary School Educator. 

 

Given the large number of eligible candidates, interviews were conducted from the 

month of July to October 2019 and candidates who were found suitable during the 

interview, were offered appointment as Head Master. 
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